
ADDENDUM NO. 1
April 16, 2020

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, we have revised the bid opening for this project as follows:

REVISED BID OPENING DATE/TIME: TUESDAY, APRIL 28, 2020 AT 1:00 PM EST
REVISED BID OPENING PROCESS: Bids will be opened by County Administration Staff in

the presence of at least one witness.  Immediately
following the bid opening, results will be published on
the County website at www.co.worcester.md.us under
the "Bids" drop-down menu in the lower right hand
side of the home page.

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Bayside Road Bridge Replacement
Project No. 0085B039.A01

Worcester County, Maryland

The County Commissioners of Worcester County, Maryland are currently accepting sealed bids for the
construction of Bayside Road Bridge over Paw Paw Creek in Public Landing, Maryland for the Roads
Division of the Department of Public Works.  Contract Documents, Construction Specifications and
Plans are available from the office of Davis, Bowen & Friedel, Inc., 601 East Main Street, Salisbury,
Maryland 21804 (phone 410-543-9091) upon payment of $50.00 for each non-refundable set.  Interested
bidders are encouraged to attend a pre-bid meeting to be held on Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at 10:00
am, at the Worcester County Department of Public Works, 6113 Timmons Road, Snow Hill, Maryland
21863, at which the project scope and Bid Documents will be discussed in depth and Bidders’ questions
will be answered.  Sealed bids will be accepted until 1:00 pm, Monday, April 27, 2020 in the Office
of the County Commissioners, Room 1103 - Worcester County Government Center, One West Market
Street, Snow Hill, Maryland 21863. , at which time they will be opened and publicly read aloud.  BIDS
WILL BE OPENED ON TUESDAY, APRIL 28, 2020 AT 1:00 PM EST AND RESULTS WILL BE
PROMPTLY POSTED ON THE COUNTY WEBSITE.  Envelopes shall be marked "Bid for Bayside
Road Bridge Replacement Project" in the lower left-hand corner.  No bidder may withdraw his bid
within ninety (90) days after the actual date of opening thereof.  After opening, bids will be forwarded to
the Public Works Department for tabulation, review and recommendation to the County Commissioners
for their consideration at a future meeting.  In awarding the bid, the Commissioners reserve the right to
reject any and all bids, waive formalities, informalities and technicalities therein, and to take whatever
bid they determine to be in the best interest of the County considering lowest or best bid, quality of goods
and work, time of delivery or completion, responsibility of bidders being considered, previous experience
of bidders with County contracts, or any other factors they deem appropriate.  All inquiries shall be
directed to Andrew E. Welch, P.E., Project Engineer, at 410-543-9091, or by FAX at 410-543-4172. 
Email correspondence is encouraged to aew@dbfinc.com and will be binding.
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